
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 2/8/2014 11:35:44 AM 
To: Denise Tyrrell (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Liza Malashenko 

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: 

FYI. 

Redacted Update from Ed Halpin: February 8, 2014 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

From:[Redact Communications Redacte 
d 

R 
e 
d 
a 
c 
t 
e 
d 

Vmmumcations@pge.com> 
PST Date: February 8, 2014 at 10:35:06 AA 

To: Officers - All <AHPGEOfficers@,exchange. pge.com> 
Cc: "Halpin, Ed" <ElH8@pge.com>. "Allen, Barry" <BSA8@pge.com>. 
Redacted 
Subject: Redacted I Update from Ed Halpin: February 8, 2014 

PG&E Officers; 

The purpose of this communication is to provide you with a high-level update 
on the progress our team continues to make to safely return [Redacted | 
Redact to service. 

Current Plant Status 

•Unit 1 is safely operating at 100 percent power with no major issues. Our 
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team remains on track for our 1R18 refueling outage per our schedule. 
•Unit 2 is in Mode 1 and paralleled to the grid today at 3:37 a.m. Unit 2 is 

currently operating at 28 percent power and we will methodically - and 
safely - ascend to full power over the next 24 hours. 

Please join me in recognizing and thanking PG&E Electric Operations for their 
outstanding support during 2Z18. Their professionalism, dedication and 
commitment should not go unnoticed and is to be commended. 

We will provide you with a final update after Unit 2 safely reaches 100 percent 
power. You are welcome to reach out to me with any questions you may have. 

Our team thanks you for your support. 

Ed 


